Council of Chairs
Sept. 20, 2011

Present: Bryan Hoyt, Robin Benke, Margie Tucker, Tom Costa, David Kendall, Ken Tiller, Amelia Harris, Sandy Huguenin, Cathie Collins, Suzanne Adams-Ramsey, Alex Edwards, Jeff Cantrell, Rachel Tighe

Mr. Huguenin handed out an overview of the Early Alert Portal, a form on the faculty portal where faculty can report a student who may be in jeopardy. A letter will be generated and mailed to the student’s billing address. This may be used for all students, not just freshmen. Although letters will be produced for a short period, the portal will remain open and faculty may enter comments. The Advising Center will follow up with these students.
A few Department Chairs met with Mr. Huguenin and Matt Hurt, director of curriculum for Wise County Schools, to discuss an Early College Academy (handout). If approved by all parties, 21 Wise County students would attend classes at UVa-Wise and receive dual credit.

